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Department: Education

Person Testifying: Kathryn S. Matayoshi, Superintendent of Education

Title of Bill: HB 1741  RELATING TO EDUCATION.

Purpose of Bill: Appropriates moneys to the Read to Me International Foundation for the 
promotion of reading aloud to children.

Department's Position:
The Department of Education (Department) appreciates the intent of HB 1741 to support the 
Read to Me International Foundation in its promotion of reading aloud to children.  We remain 
fully committed to working with agencies and organizations to promote children’s literacy both at 
school and in the home. 

Further, the Department requests that the passage of HB 1741 would not replace or adversely 
impact priorities indicated in our Executive Budget.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on this measure.
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Jenna Takenouchi

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 9:38 AM
To: EDNtestimony
Cc: burgharc@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1741 on Feb 8, 2016 14:00PM

HB1741
Submitted on: 2/8/2016
Testimony for EDN on Feb 8, 2016 14:00PM in Conference Room 309

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
cheryl Individual Support No

Comments: Reading aloud to children. HURRAY. .YES! Do you know how many classrooms no
longer have this activity due to the pressure on standardized testing? Get the word out reading out
loud to children helps them learn .

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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